Kalida council finalized new park board issues
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KALIDA— The Kalida Village Council discussed developments concerning the new park board
being formed during Monday’s meeting.

The board will be called the Kalida Park Foundation and will cover both Kalida parks. Over the
last few months, council has been drawing up the bylaws for the foundation, which were
finalized at the last meeting and deciding where the members will come from.

The board will consist of five members, pulling from the Lions Club and Athletic Boosters, with
one member from village council. Council decided to leave the frequency, time and location of
meetings to the park board’s discretion, along with who will take which position in the staggering
of term appointments.

Council President Richard Schulte was selected to be the council representative on the park
board.

It was announced that preparations for Memorial Day celebrations are under way. Master of
Ceremonies for the event will be Doug Schroeder.




